Addendum #1
Thank you for your interest in the Pine Street Redevelopment Area RFP. We look forward to receiving your proposal by 9a on Monday, Sept 25.

This is a reminder that the question period will close at 9a on Wednesday, Sept 6. If you have any outstanding questions, please submit those via email to nswanstrom@swampscottma.gov with the subject line of “Pine Street Redevelopment Area RFP Query.”

If you did not get a chance to attend the pre-submittal site visit, we’d be happy to schedule a walkthrough for you. Please note that this will only be for property viewing purposes – we won’t be able to entertain questions during the viewing. To schedule a viewing prior to the submittal deadline, please contact Pete Kane at petek@swampscottma.gov. 

